
Center for Judicial Accountability

From: Center for Judicial Accountability <elena@judgewatch.org>
Sent Friday, June 21, 2013 9:30 AM
To: 'nyworld@thenewyorkworld.com'
Cc Nathaniel Hez (nathaniel.hez@thenewyorkworld.com); Beth Morrissey

(beth.morrissey@thenewyorkworld.com); maura.oconnor@thenewyorkworld.com;
gianna.palmer@thenewyorkworld.com; aak2L28@columbia.ed u; mjs2299

@columbia.edu; w92183@columbia.edu
Subject Yes! Absolutely!
Attachments: 5-7-13-email-to-ny-world-re-thompson.pdf

Responding to your generic e-mail which opens to your website on which you ask the question: "Want to collaborate
with The New York World on a project? Let's Talk" - and whose hyperlink on "Talk" brings up a blank e-mail message to
send you.

Yes! Absolutely! We are eager to "collaborate with The New York World on a project" -- and have been waiting, since
May 7th, when we sent you the above e-mail, to 'Talk" to you about it.

Please call, as soon as possible, so that we can furnish you with our half of the "collaboration": primary-source evidence
from "inside [our New York] government -- from which you can expose the corruption that infests all three branches and
develop powerfu l, reform-generati ng stories.

Let us move forward, together!

Thank you.

Elena Sassower, Director
Center for Judicial Accountability, lnc. (ClA)

914-455-4373
www.iudgewatch.org - see top panel "Latest News" for what's been happening...


